
Towanda Bryant 

From: Towanda Bryant
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 11:23 AM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: FW: SES-MOD-20110121-00042, E920099
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From: SHARTZELL@brookspierce.com [mailto:SHARTZELL@brookspierce.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 9:56 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: RE: SES-MOD-20110121-00042, E920099 
 
 
Towanda,  
 
My engineer has confirmed that the Maximum Output EIRP should be 73 dBW.  
 
Will that cure the issue and permit the application to continue to be processed?  
 
Thanks,  
- Stephen 

 
 

Stephen Hartzell 

 
 
1600 Wachovia Capitol Center 
150 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, NC 27601 
Phone: 919-839-0300 
www.brookspierce.com


